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My family and I reside in the neighborhood of and directly downwind from
the AES Redondo Beach Power Generating Station. We strongly object to the
presence of a power generating station in Redondo Beach due to the particulate
pollution it produces. Please understand that many thousands of Redondo Beach
residents feel very strongly that they do not want the AES Redondo Beach Energy
Project to be approved.

Many decades ago when the power generating station was originally built
here, Redondo Beach was sparsely populated. Now, it is in a very densely populated
neighborhood where it is entirely inappropriate. A large percentage of Redondo
Beach voters recently signed an initiative stating that we do not want a new power
plant built here. In response the local AES management has been paying local civic
leaders to speak on their behalf to scare local residents from supporting the
movement that insists we want no new power generating station here.

We want the major source of air pollution in our area to be removed and not
replaced. We want cleaner air. We want the land to be used for projects more in line
with our coastal community. Most importantly, we do not want the increased
particulate pollution that would be produced by a new AES Redondo Beach Power

Generating Station. Please do not approve the Redondo Beach Energy Project
(12-AFC-03).

Adele Gleichman
Redondo Beach resident



